
APS AGM 

 

We recently held the APS AGM at Bendigo Victoria, a lovely weekend that was kindly organised by 
Adrian Basile, Thanks Adrian a great job. 
We were all welcomed by the Bendigo Flying Club and helped to celebrate their 50th Anniversary, 
what an amazing accomplishment, some very proud members. 
Adrian had arranged a few tours which gave a huge amount of historic and cultural enlightenment, 
which I am sure everyone enjoyed.  Bendigo has some amazing stories to tell, well worth the visit. 
Saturday night was time to let the hair down and enjoy the entertainment. We were treated to a 
lovely dinner and colourful entertainment, which saw most members singing along to some old 
favourites, some were swooned by Elvis and others danced the night away. 
All in all it was a great night. 
 
It certainly was fantastic to catch up with some old and some new faces. Some very interesting ideas 
where thrown around at the general meeting by committee and members alike. The ideas 
comments and interaction were very welcomed & I for one welcome more of it. 
We were all luck enough to share cake with Dave long to help celebrate his 50th Birthday. Happy 50th 
Dave. 
 
 
Members Comments 
 
Great to see everyone getting up to dance – especially Barry & Susan 
 
A well organised weekend of flying and social activity, thanks Adrian and Bendigo and 
congratulations on the big “50” BFC and Dave Long 
 
We had great fun in Bendigo doing heaps of educational yet enjoyable things, thanks  
 
What a wonderful weekend, we did not know the history of the Chinese in Bendigo until we visited 
the Dragon Museum and the Jos house. 
 
A very enjoyable and entertaining annual meeting, it was great to catch up with like-minded people. 
 
 


